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Upcoming Meetings
& Events

• Friday, June 10
In-person and online general 
meeting
Program: Other Hobbies Night!

• Wednesday, June 15
Online board meeting

• Friday, July 8
In-person and online general 
meeting
Program: Speaker Ed S. on Silver 
Coins

• Wednesday, July 20
Online board meeting

Cupertino Coin Club will have 
their general meetings online 
over Zoom and in person at St. 
Joseph’s Church of Cupertino, 
located at 10110 N De Anza 
Blvd in Cupertino.  All meetings 
start at 7:30 pm. Meetings 
feature an auction, show & tell, 
and drawings plus a speaker or 
presentation. 

Guests & youth are 
welcome!!

The Return of the Drawing!
     How exciting! The drawing is scheduled to be back at our 
June meeting. This is your chance to win fabulous prizes with 
the purchase of drawing tickets. We have not had our drawing 
since returning to in-person meetings, but now that attendance is 
steadily rising, it shall be held. 
     Also on the agenda for the June meeting is Other Hobbies 
Night. This is your chance to tell everyone about a hobby you 
enjoy other than numismatics, whether it ranges from collecting 
LEGO Star Wars mini-figures to hiking to geocaching or anything 
else that moves you. Please remember, Other Hobbies is separate 
from Show and Tell, and there will be two separate sign-up sheets.
     For those unable to attend in person, here are the meeting log 
in details:

REDACTED

Dial-In Only
        +REDACTED (San Jose)
Meeting ID: REDACTED         Password: REDACTED

For in-person attendees: Masks are required for unvaccinated 
members and strongly encouraged for vaccinated members.

A Plea for Your Support
by: Suzy Tr.

     Thank you for being members of Cupertino Coin Club. We 
value your membership and participation in our club. The Board 
of Directors and Officers thank you for pledging to support us at 
the April induction in our efforts to keep this club thriving. COVID 
has had a negative impact on the club. We were not able to hold a 
show in 2021. The clock is running on lead time needed to put on 
a show in 2022. Costs are rising everywhere. The club continues 
to have expenses for things such as monthly meeting room rental, 
minimal meeting snacks, club website, insurance, and the medals 
produced in 2020-21 for a show which we have yet to hold, 



Prices from
June 5, 2022

Gold: $1849.80/troy ounce
Silver: $22.24/troy ounce
Platinum: $1018.00/troy ounce
Palladium: $1946.00/troy ounce
Copper: $4.3557/pound
Australian dollar=US$0.7205
Canadian dollar=US$0.7947
British pound=US$1.2496
Euro=US$1.0716
Swiss franc=US$1.0400
100 Japanese yen=US$0.77
10 Mexican pesos=US$0.512

UPCOMING SHOWS!

• Vacaville Coin Show
Saturday, June 18  9-4
Vacaville Moose Lodge #1967
6585 Gibson Canyon Rd
$2 ($1 with coupon)
• East Bay/Concord Coin Show
Friday, June 24  10-6
Saturday, June 25  10-5
Clarion Hotel
1050 Burnett Ave., Concord
$4 ($3 with coupon)
Free drawing!!
• Long Beach Expo
Thursday, June 30  10-5:30
Friday, July 1  10-5:30
Saturday, July 2 10-4:30
Long Beach Convention Center
100 S Pine Ave., Long Beach
Hall C
longbeachexpo.com

including two dies for both the obverse and reverse. We need 
your monetary support. Please show your support by bringing 
your dues current by submitting your $12.00/year ($1.00/month) 
for adults and $6/year (50¢/month). We found it necessary to 
increase our annual dues which had remained $5/year for adults 
and $1/year for youth for 21 years, but that are no longer viable. If 
you value your numismatic hobby, local club, and the friendships 
made here, and want to keep this club running, please become 
current on your dues. You can mail your check to the club PO 
Box or give it to the club Treasurer in person at the next meeting. 
If you prefer to pay electronically, please contact the club Vice 
President at cupertinocoinclub@gmail.com for the email address 
linked to a PayPal Account.

Share the Snacks!
     Most of us recall in the before time when we were greatly 
spoiled by all the snacks Dan and Betty brought in. There was a 
beautiful, bountiful buffet of delights, including so much extra to 
take home. Sadly, that is no longer the case and only a limited 
amount of snacks are available. Please just take one or two pieces 
so that there is enough for everyone to enjoy.

2021 Silver Club Medal Now Available!
by: Suzy Tr.

     This year’s medal was designed by our club Vice President, 
Suzy Tr. The design is of the Calvin C. Flint Center for Performing 
Arts at DeAnza College in Cupertino, CA. The Flint Center was 
the campus venue for Broadway shows, ballet performances, 
celebrity & author talks, orchestral concerts. 
     This medal is 1 ounce of 0.999 fine silver. Don’t miss your 
opportunity to own one of these beautiful medals for $35, 
shipping extra.

Happy Birthday!
     Happy birthday cheers go to our June birthday members. Happy 
Birthday, Glenn G., Emily B., Chuck C., Richard J., Quincy M-L., 
Rob M., George T., Carolyn A., Joseph K., Steve K., Al Lo, Emily W., 
Justin B., Aaron J., John B., Griffin G.!!!

Humor is the ability to see three sides to one coin. - Ned Rorem
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Minutes from the General Meeting on May 13, 2022 were not received by press 
time.

President: Gran G
VP: Suzy Tr
Youth President: Matthew W
Corresponding Secretary: Al Lo
Treasurer: Emile M
Board Members: Joe M, Mike W
Newsletter Editor: Allison P

• We held our meeting over 
Zoom.

• After discussing that despite all 
our devices, no one knows what 
time it is, VP Suzy Tr. called the 
meeting to order at 7:36pm.

• Recording Secretary Lyle 
Okamoto reported nothing new 
in a virtual report.

• Corresponding Secretary Al Lo 
reports he had newsletters and a 
Numismatist.

• Treasurer Emile M. gave his 
Treasurer’s Report.

• Suzy reported that Historian 
Griffin G. has pictures from the 
last month’s meeting.

• Curator Emile M reported 
nothing new.

• Program Chair Suzy Tr. says 
June will be Other Hobbies 
Night. Joe M. explained how a 
food night could work. It was 

decided to try for a hot dog 
night in September. In July, 
Ed S. will do a presentation 
on Silver Coins. August will 
feature our Beauty and the 
Beast Contest with speaker Don 
Pa. on TBD. September will be 
our SeptemberFest with Al Lo 
speaking.

• Membership- Emile had 
received an application from 
Tony Maciejowski at the April 
meeting. Emile moved to 
accept Tony for membership. 
Gran seconded and the motion 
carried.

• Newsletter Editor Allison 
P. asked for anything for the 
newsletter be received by June 
5. The adult drawings will start 
in June. Keith needs to be asked 
about the cases & drums.

• Webmaster Suzy Tr. posted 
the May meetings and a link 
to her article. The 2020 medal 
order form has been removed. 
The show information has been 
updated.

• Facebook Chair Suzy Tr. 
posted new things. Harold W. 
also posted an article. We have 
245 likes (4 new ones) and 289 
followers.

• Youth Chair Emile M. reported 
we had one youth at the May 
meeting who got to participate 
in the youth drawing. More 
youth were online. Suzy may 
send out emails asking some 
youth who have come before to 
return to the meetings.

• Old Business- A) Taxes will be 
discussed later. B) Gran will write 
an article about community 
outreach.

• New Business- a) Mike asked 
about the picnic. Suzy said it 
should be the Saturday after 
the meeting which is August 
13. Mike will try for our regular 
picnic site at Las Palmas Park in 
Sunnyvale.

• Show Business- A) Joe went 
over pricing. B) The use of the 
kitchen still needs to be looked 
into. C) The hours we need the 
hall were discussed.

• Action Items: Ask Keith about 
the drum. Email to youth to 
come to a meeting again. Gran 
to write community outreach 
article. Reserve the picnic site.

• Emile moved for adjournment 
and Al seconded at 8:25 pm.

Minutes from the Board Meeting on May 18, 2022
by: Allison P.



Order	early	to	guarantee	getting	your	medals.		Medals	sales	are	a	major	fundraiser	for	the	club.	

Price	is	good	through	the	end	of	2021	or	silver	price	increase. EAJMIII	10-21 

CUPERTINO	COIN	CLUB	
2021	

MEDAL ORDER FORM  

You must be a member of the Cupertino Coin Club to order medals. 

QUANTITY MEDAL MINTAGE PRICE $ Rec’d 
 Silver 1 oz. .999 Fine 75 $35.00 $  

 Shipping*  $5.00 $  

   TOTAL $  
 

*Postage (if medal(s) to be mailed) $5 each 

 

THANKS FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 

NAME:   

MAILING ADDRESS:   

CITY/STATE/ZIP:   

PHONE:   

EMAIL ADDRESS:   

Please make checks payable to CUPERTINO COIN CLUB. 

 
Mail Order to:  Cupertino Coin Club 
   PO Box 448 
   Cupertino CA 95015-0558 
 
   Attn: Medals Chair 

Medals are beautiful collectibles and provide funds for club activities! 
 

Medals received by:          Date:      


